
 
MEMO 

 

To:  Dr. Bartelt and 

     School Board Members 

From:  Greg Leyden, 

  Director of Buildings and Grounds 

Date:  April 22, 2020 

Re:        Waste Removal Services Renewal 

In 2018 we accepted proposals for waste removal services at all three schools. 
Advanced Disposal offered the lowest price and we have been using their 
services for the past 2 years without any issues. My specifications stated that 
District 13 has the right to renew the contract for another 2 years if it so chooses. 
In light of hearing that another DuPage school district recently said they were 
getting a 25% increase it is my opinion that we should take advantage of low fuel 
prices and lock in this modest increase for the next 2 years. Listed below is the 
current rate compared to the new rates for the next two years.  
 
 Current cost = $886.04 per month 
 
 Cost for 20/21 = $916.07 per month or about a 3.4% increase 
 Cost for 21/22 = $943.55 per month or about a 3% increase 
 
 
It is my recommendation that the Bloomingdale School District 13 Board of 
Education approve Advanced Disposal at the amounts listed above for waste 
removal services. The contract period will be July 1, 2020 thru June 30, 2022.  


